
HSW WOMEN’S CLUB NEWSLETTER 
APRIL 2021 

  
 
 Please share this e-mail with any neighbors who are new or do not use a computer. 
  
 
The HSW Women’s Club will meet on Tuesday, April 13th at 9:30 a.m. at 
the Paradise Recreation Picnic Pavilion.  For this month the meeting was moved to an 
outside location.   
  
Beginning in May we will return to the La Hacienda Center for our regular meetings.  At this 
meeting we serve coffee and refreshments.  The refreshments will be served by a member who 
will be wearing gloves.  A sign-up sheet will be available at our April meeting for those who 
would like to bring refreshments in May.  
 
  

Dues:  Phyllis Davis will be accepting dues for 2021. 
  
 
Thanks to Joan Beeman for the Rock Painting demonstration and instruction.  A fun time was 
had by all.  Speaking from the perspective of an artistically challenged individual I feel there is 
hope for me yet after Joan’s help. 
  

 
Upcoming Events 

  
 
Tues, Apr 20:      Bocce Golf & Pizza – see attached flyer 
  
Thurs, Apr 29:    Women’s Club Luncheon – see attached flyer 
  
Sat, May 15:        Poker Run – details at a later date 
  
Thurs, June 17:  Spice & Tea Exchange Luncheon – details at a later date 
  
Sat, June 26:       Scavenger Hunt - details at a later date 
  
 
Charity:   Thank you notes were received during 2020 from Wildwood Food Pantry for the 
donation made in memory of Penny Johnson Carroll and from Operation Shoe Box for the 
donation made in Donna Whitney’s name.  
 
Prayer Chain:  Please keep Terry Lastowka (259-0104 or tlastowka@aol.com) informed when 
you are in need of prayers for you or your family.  If you would like to be added to the e-mail 
Prayer Chain please contact Terry.  
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